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Kia Ora

Here are my thoughts about what | want to say.

1. The new kura has lots of options for anyone wanting there kids to learn reo.
2. Kura also encourages & supports whanau who want to learn Maori language.
3.The kura offers free learning of te reo for anyone and everyone wanting to learn not just to the Maori race.

4. Having the new build would be benefical for Maori & non Maori to attend a kura and learn life qualities as well
who they are as an individual.

5. My grandkids attend this kura and have come along way because of the tumuaki & kaiako dedication to the
students and the whanau's. My Grandson had a very troubled up bringing and has changed for the better since
attending tkkm o ngaringaomatariki.



